Meegan Fitzharris MLA



Member for Yerrabi

Minister for Health and Wellbeing Minister for Transport and City Services Minister for Higher Education, Training and Research

Mr Tom Duncan Clerk ACT Legislative Assembly London Circuit CANBERRA ACT 2601

Dear Mr Duncan Tom

I refer to the letter of 20 March 2018 from the Acting Clerk Ms Julia Agostino, regarding petition No 6-18, requesting the reinstatement of the light rail stop planned for Mitchell.

I am pleased to advise that funding has been allocated in 2018-19 for preliminary planning and detailed design of the light rail stop at Mitchell.

Construction of the Mitchell stop will occur during 2019-20.

Thank you for raising this matter. I trust the information provided is of assistance.

Yours sincerely

Meegan Fitzharris MLA

Minister for Transport and City Services

15/8/2018





